
 
 

 
                                                    Friday 7th October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
I am looking forward to seeing you all at parents’ evening this week either after school on Tuesday 
or Wednesday. The school office will have contacted you on Friday if you have not yet made an 
appointment. Don’t forget that we have the Scholastic Book Fair in school this week too – so have 
a look during parents’ evening with your child. Children can attend parents’ evening with their 
parents.  
Last week we had our first Hot chocolate and cupcake treat of the term. Two children from each 
class were chosen by their class teacher for being wonderful Holy Spirit role models! It was lovely 
to spend time with these children and celebrate how fantastic they are!  
 

  
Thank you all so much for your generosity for our Harvest appeal, our Rainbow donation boxes 
are overflowing! On Thursday we will present all of our donations to Teardrops and we know that 
this kindness from all of our Holy Spirit school community will make such a difference.  
 
We raised £80 with our Cafod donations on Friday, this money will support the World food crisis 

which our volunteer from Cafod Angela told us all about during our assembly 
on Friday morning. Your generous gifts will support communities around the 
world working hard to put food on the table, particularly those worst affected 
by the global food crisis in countries such as Kenya, Ethiopia and South 
Sudan, and help fight the causes of hunger longer term. 

 
 
Wishing you all a restful weekend and I look forward to seeing you on Monday morning at 8:45am.  
 
Kindest regards 
Miss Sinead Walsh  
Headteacher  
 



Congratulations to all of our PATHs, Merit and Spirit award winners this week! Finnley and 
Jessica, our assistant head boy and girl, were delighted to award the children their 
certificates in assembly on Friday, along with the class teachers.  

      
                                               Nursery                                   Reception  

    
Year One                               Year Two  

          
       Year Three                               Year Four  

    
Year Five                                      Year Six  



      
 

Our weekly award winners – we are so proud of you all! 
 

 
 
 
7.10.22 

   

Nursery  Lucy 
 

Cara-Leigh Tara 

Reception  Alya 
 

Laila Denzel  

Year One Jessie 
 

Jax Limcoln 

Year Two  Logan 
 

Charlotte Alan 

Year Three Luca 
 

Alexandru Razvan 

Year Four  Evie 
 

Lexi-Rose Joel 

Year Five Kaiden 
 

Jermaine Joshua 

Year Six Jessica 
 

Madison Connor 

 
 

Golden Table 
Well done to these Year 5 children for being chosen to sit on the Golden table for their 
lunch on Friday! Each week 6 children will be chosen for living out our school rules and 
value of the month.  

 
Jakub, Olivia, Maisie, Jan, Leah and Isabelle had a really lovely time! 

 
 



Attendance and Punctuality 
 

 
Has your child been an attendance and punctuality HERO this week? 

Here 

Everyday 

Ready 

On Time! 

Class attendance for the week ending 30th September 2022 

Green 97%+ Yellow 94%+ Red 93.9% & below 

Class % 

Reception  100% 

Year 1 87% 

Year 2 98.8% 

Year 3  87.7% 

Year 4 95.2% 

Year 5  95% 

Year 6 98.1% 

Whole School 94.8% 

Well done to Reception for having 100% attendance last week and to Year 2 and 6 for having an 
attendance above our target of 97%! 
Our whole school target for attendance is 97%. Our whole school attendance from 5th September 
until 30th September was 94.8%. Unfortunately this is due to a lot of our families taking their 
children on holidays during term time. Please do not take your child out of school for a holiday in 
term time.  
During parents evening this week, your child’s class teacher will be discussing your child’s current 
attendance and punctuality. You will also be receiving a letter from myself and an overview of our 
new attendance procedure in Holy Spirit.  
Please work with us to ensure that if your child is well enough, that they are an attendance and 

punctuality hero in Holy Spirit.  

Here    Everyday    Ready     On Time! 



This week’s Event Dates for your Diary 
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10.10.22 Year 6 Swimming Year 6 

10.10.22  Scholastic Book Fayre in school all week  All children  

11.10.22 Forest school Year 3 and 4 Year 3 and 4 

11.10.22 Parents Evening in the Hall 3.15pm Whole School 

11.10.22 Year 3 Learn and Share Humanities Theme 9.00am Year 3 

12.10.22 Year 4 Ancient Greece Learn and Share 9.00am Year 4 

12.10.22 Parents evening in the Hall 3.15pm Whole School 

13.10.22 

Year 5 to mass at St Vincent de Paul Church with 

Father Jean Paul – parents welcome to attend.  

(Year 5 Parents meet us at Church at 9:05am) 

Year 6 and 

parents 

13.10.22 
First Holy Communion preparation session 1 Y4 

children 3:05pm 

Year 4 and 

parents 

14.10.22 Year 3 and 4 girls football tournament (10 pupils) 
Year 3 and 4 girls 

football team 

14.10.22 

October the month of the rosary -whole school 

collective worship and weekly celebration assembly 

9am  

Parents of 

children who will 

be receiving an 

award 

 

 
16.10.22 Family mass at St Vincent de Paul Church 9:30am 

All children and 

parents welcome 
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17.10.22 Year 6 Swimming Year 6 

18.10.22 
Back to school with your kids EYFS – Y3 

(PATHs lesson) 9am – one parent per child  

EYFS, Y1, Y2, Y3 

and parents 

18.10.22 
Forest school Year 5 and 6 

 
Year 5 and 6  

19.10.22 

Friends Of Holy Spirit - Spooky Disco –2- 3pm EYFS, 

Year 1 & 2 

3-4pm Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 

Tickets £2 

All children and 

staff 

20.10.22 

Year 6 to mass at St Vincent de Paul Church with 

Father Jean Paul – parents welcome to attend.  

(Year 6 Parents meet us at Church at 9:05am) 

Year 3 and 

parents  

20.10.22 
Y1 and Y2 parents showcase dance from this term 

2.30pm 
Year 1 and 2 

20.10.22 Year 6 to read with their Year 1 buddies  
Year 1 and Year 

6 

21.10.22 

October value of the month -Kindness - whole school 

collective worship and values celebration assembly 

9am  

 

Parents of 

children who will 

be receiving an 

award 

21.10.22 School Closes for Half Term at 3pm Whole School 
 

 


